
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
December 9, 2020 
 
Ms. Vickie Kaminski 
President and Chief Executive Officer 
Winnipeg Regional Health Authority 
650 Main Street 
Winnipeg, MB 
R3B 1E2 
 
 
Subject:  Accreditation Status Extension 
 
 
Dear Ms. Kaminski: 
 
Accreditation Canada’s Decision Committee is pleased to extend the Winnipeg Regional Health 
Authority’s (WRHA) accredited status to April 2021.   
 
We at Accreditation Canada are pleased to work with the WRHA on your quality improvement efforts 
and look forward to the February 2021 virtual survey and the April 2021 on-site survey visit.   
 
Please do not hesitate to contact your Client Engagement Lead if we can be of further assistance. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Julie Langlois, RN, PhD 
Chair, Accreditation Decision Committee 
 
 
c.c.: Jameson I. Santiago, Regional Quality Improvement & Accreditation Lead, Quality Improvement & Patient 

Safety, WRHA 
Alex Rose, Client Engagement Lead, Accreditation Canada 


